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Comments: In a letter dated August 13, 2019 from the Ravalli County Collaborative (RCC) to District Ranger

Seth Carbonari, and relative to the Piquett Creek Project, the RCC recommended that the District, "Focus wildlife

habitat objectives on the needs of Montana Fish Wildlife and Parks species of concern."  I believe that comment

is generally applicable as a comment for the entire Bitterroot National Forest (BNF).  The key point here is that if

the BNF will focus on providing good habitat for Montana species of concern, then it is very likely that good

habitat will follow for generalist wildlife species such as elk.


